

Academy • First Tee Clearwater • Golf Club • Driving Range

Letter To:

Preparing

Students

of Life.

for Success

in the Game

Mr. Bill Lindemann Rotary Club of East Lake Sunrise PO Box 658 Oldsmar, FL 34677 March 12, 2021

Dear Mr. Lindemann:

Thank you for your generous gift to the Chi Chi Rodriguez Youth Foundation. Your contribution helps change the lives of children who often struggle with low academic achievement and makes a big difference in our ability to impact students like Kayla on their journey to success.

"Chi Chi Academy has helped me come out of my shell, it has helped me find the good in myself and gain confidence." – Kayla, alumni

Sincerely,

James Poulter
Chief Executive Officer

11.24

Kayla at 8th Grade Graduation and with Chi Chi at the 2018 Charity Classic

P.S. We are proud to announce the 6th & 8th grade classes outperformed the Pinellas County School District average in English Language Arts (ELA) Learning Gains for the 2019 Florida Standard Assessments.

Please save this information for your tax records.

Thank you for your generous in-kind donation of one (1) reading bench and twenty (20) new books for the Academy Students.

(Note: No value is shown for the gift. Valuation of gift/property is the responsibility of the donor)

As required by Section 170 of the Internal Revenue Code, we also acknowledge that you received no goods or services in return for this gift.

Please save this letter for your tax records. Chi Chi Rodriguez Youth Foundation, Inc. tax identification number is 59-2017124.

Clearwater, Fl 33761



